
HCCH-WIPO Questionnaire on PIL
& IP
The  Hague  Conference  on  Private
International Law (HCCH) and the World
Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO)
have  just  launched  a  questionnaire  that
aims  to  identify  problems  of  private
international  law,  from  jurisdiction  to
enforcement,  relating  to  disputes  involving  intellectual  property.  The
questionnaire is adressed to the member states of both organisations and other
intergovernmental organisations as well as to individual practitioners, academics
and other interested parties. It will inform the future work of both organisations
on the intersection between PIL and IP.

The English version of the questionnaire can be found here; further information
can be found here and here. Readers of this blog with an expertise and/or interest
in IP are warmly invited to participate before the end of the consultation on 30
June 2021.

 

https://conflictoflaws.net/2021/hcch-wipo-questionnaire-on-pil-ip/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2021/hcch-wipo-questionnaire-on-pil-ip/
https://surveys.wipo.int/s3/hcch-wipo-questionnaire-2021
https://www.hcch.net/en/news-archive/details/?varevent=800
https://www.hcch.net/en/projects/legislative-projects/intellectual-property-section

